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Good morning, Chair and Members of the Committee.  

 

On behalf of RAYUS Radiology, an independent outpatient diagnostic imaging 

provider with five imaging centers throughout the Portland metro area, we would like 

to go on record in support of this vital legislation to further modernize the prior 

authorization in Oregon.  

 

In particular, we would like to draw attention to Section 3 of the bill as it pertains to 

the application programming interface. We believe this will reduce patient wait times 

and administrative burden for all parties involved.  

 

Thank you for the time, and appreciate the support of HB 3134.  

 

Zachary Brunnert 

Senior Director, State Legislative Policy 

RAYUS Radiology  


